
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING STUDENT PICK-UP AFTER EVENING 
CONCERT! 

 

Tomorrow is our big day – two Christmas performances.  One last bit of 
“housekeeping” needs to be attended to.  

The evening performance will end somewhere between 6:30 and 7PM. 
As you know, it is cool, dark and possibly rainy.  Safety is always a 
priority for us.  Our preference is for you to collect your son/daughter 
from their classroom at the end of the evening.  We discourage having 
them walk home alone in the dark.  If you cannot collect them and feel 
it is not a safety issue for you, it is mandatory that you contact their 
classroom teacher to give your permission via email, agenda/planner 
or verbally by no later than noon tomorrow. If the teacher does not 
receive this, your child will not be released from the school. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Harrison 

Principal 

 

*****   All students are expected to attend the evening performance. 
Please make sure they are at the school by 4:30PM 

***** Out of respect for the performers, please plan on staying for 
the full concert 

***** We have a number of tickets for the 5 PM show that have not 
been picked up. If you are not able to attend, please let us know ASAP 
so we can release the tickets to others who are wait-listed 



 


